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Ref. No.: 

Under the Dept. of Science, Technology & Technical Education, Govt. of Bihar, Campus: Simraha, Araria -854318 

Copy to 

3RU-854318 

1. Subnmit a report on the visit 
2. Present a PowerPoint Presentation 

3. Give Feedback 

DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING 

It is hereby notified to all the students of 6th Semester of Civil Engineering Branch, that an 
Industrial Visit is organized on 08/102024 (Tuesday). All the students must be present for the 
same. After the visit the students should do the following on the date of External Examination: 

1. College Website 
2. Notice Board 

Head 

NOTICE 

Department of Civil Engineering 
SPNREC, Araria 

Email-gecararia @gmail.com 
Website- https//spnrecararia.ac.in/ 

3. Girl's and Boy's Hostel Notice Board 

Date: 

-Sd 
Principal 

SPNREC, Araria 

AR 
Principal 

SPNREC, Araria 
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